Sent: Tuesday, 4 February 2020 8:43 PM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Modification to Nords Wharf Concept Plan Approval (MP10_0088 MOD 1)

To whom it may concern

The developer would like the intersection Pacific Highway and Awabakal Drive to be a left - in, left-out only, forcing
the traffic to come through our village. We are in favour of the Commission’s option of a signalised seagull
intersection.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kind Regards

Camilla Stevens

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad






